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December 23, 2021

Joel Hanenburg

DPW Director

Georgetown Charter Township
1515 Baldwin Street

Jenison, Ml 49429

Re: Blendon Meadow Condominium — Public Utilities Request
Dear Mr. Hanenburg:

The Blendon Meadow Condominium project is a new conventional condominium
project adjacent to the South Blendon Vista Apartment project in Section 25 of Blendon
Township. The project is located South of Port Sheldon Street and west of the newly
construction Blendon Drive. The condominium project consists of 25 single unit and
duplex buildings with a total of 47 units.

The public sanitary sewer will be extended to serve all the units from an 8" sanitary
sewer that was constructed off Port Sheldon Street during the South Blendon Vista
Apartment project last year. The public watermain will be extended into the project from
an 8" line that was stubbed into the property across from Blendon Drive. I've attached a
copy of the overall site plan and construction plan set for the project for your review.

Please consider this a formal request for the proposed utility extensions for
consideration on the Janurary 10, 2022 Utility Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

e

J han Male, P.E
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